

July 28, 2020

Dear Catholic School Families,

Due to increasing cases of COVID-19, Governor Andy Beshear recommended, July 27, that all Kentucky schools delay the start of in-person instruction until on or after August 17.

We respect Governor Beshear's recommendation and are postponing the Diocese of Covington's schools start dates from the week of August 10 to the week of August 17. The calendar adjustment for each school will be made and communicated to parents by the school principal.

Our principals, faculty and staff have been working diligently and are prepared to welcome students back to the school campus. Without a doubt, it will take a community effort to safely begin and sustain in-person instruction this school year.

I encourage everyone to continue making the health of our students, administrators, faculty and staff a priority by following the best practices that have been identified to mitigate the spread of the coronavirus.

As we begin this school year, please join me in praying that Christ will continue to lead and protect us.

Sincerely yours in Catholic education,

Michael Clines

Superintendent of Catholic Schools